10/31/2022

Happy Halloween!
We hope everyone enjoys the holiday and celebrates it safely.

-Our holiday greenery fundraiser is going on and the last day to order is approaching (November 7, 2022) the class with the most will receive an Ice Cream Party. Please encourage sales! PayPal is working now and the website is http://www.sherwoodfundraiser.com/NortheastMiddleSchoolPTSO2022

- PTSO Family Night is on Thursday, November 3, 2022 at Texas Roadhouse on Battleground and would love to see our staff and our families there to support the NEGMS. If you can help with being a door greeter please email Mrs. Mendenhall at ashley3babies@yahoo.com. The flyer is attached and will be given to students on Tuesday.

- Fall into Giving Canned Food Drive still in effect and ends Friday, 11/11/22. Homeroom in the lead - 6th grade - Anistead/Pryce. Winning Homeroom gets a pizza party and possibly more!!!
